Newsletter European School Luxembourg 2 Nursery and Primary

Nr3 Jan / Feb 2020

Dear Parents,

Here is the 3rd issue of the newsletter of the Nursery and Primary cycles.

You'll find essential information concerning the weeks up until the next holiday.

The whole pedagogical team wishes you a happy New Year and a very good year 2020!!



The Calendar

Monday 06/01: Back to school

Friday 14/02: Carnival at the school. Children can dress up for the day if they wish to.

Friday 14/02: The school reports of the 1st semester are available on SMS as from 9 am.

Various

Lost clothes

Winter is here and the children usually wear gloves, hats and scarves. Thank you for writing their name in all clothes. We will be able to give them more easily in case they lose them...

Car park

To ensure the safety of everyone, please follow the rules of good conduct and courtesy in the school car park and roads and park your car on authorized places only.

Reminder

communication with teachers: Teachers cannot be reached directly by phone during class hours. If you have an urgent message to send them about your child, you must contact the school secretary who will transmit it. The preferred means of communication with the teachers is their professional email address.

Access to school: Outside of school leaving time, parents are allowed to enter the buildings upon appointment only. In addition, during the school leaving time, parents are not allowed to go to the classrooms but must wait for their child in the playground or in the reception hall at the bottom of the main staircase.



<u>Carnival holiday dates</u>: Friday 14/02/2020. Back to school on Monday 24/02/2020.